SPECIFIC RECOMMENDATION FOR ACCEPTANCE OF 0.666 HA LAND
DIVERSION PROPOSAL

Project: Construction of 400 KV D/C Bongaigaon Nangalbibra
Transmission Line from NTPC Power Grid at Satbhendi RF under
Nayekgaon Range

The construction of the Transmission Line is a Govt. of India project having National
interest. It will improve the overall power scenario without major damage of Forest and
Environment, provided mitigative measures are implemented by User Agency as per
guideline. Therefore the diversion of the Forest Land (Area = 0.666 HA) is recommended for

acceptance.
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